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Respect the rights of our 
coworkers  
The ninth point of the Code of Excellence 
is “respect the rights of our coworkers.” 
NECA/IBEW Local 48 members come 
from all walks of life and their own unique 
backgrounds. One thing is constant 
though, they all rely on each other both on 
the job site and off.

Our members are only as strong as 
the team they work with. Respecting 
coworkers’ opinions and ideas, listening 
to their viewpoint and using their ideas to 
change or improve work helps create a 
strong, cohesive unit.

Whether a coworker is employed by the 
same company as yours, or if they are 
employed by a different firm, we are all 
members of the electrical industry and 
should be treated with dignity and respect.

Utilize the skills and abilities 
we have learned to gain a 
competitive advantage 
The partnership prides itself on providing 
continual training on the most cutting-
edge technology and practices.  It is this 
commitment that helps set NECA/IBEW 
Local 48 members apart in the industry.

Clients have many different options 
when choosing an electrical company for 
their project.  Providing work that meets 
the latest codes, safety practices and 
equipment means that clients do not have 
to spend additional time or money to go 
back and fix mistakes or make updates.

When clients see the NECA/IBEW Local 
48 name, they know that means having 
the safest and most up-to-date practices 
being used on their projects. This makes 
our members the more desirable choice.


